Opening of Closed Bids by Windemere Township Board  -  May 23, 2018

Those present for the opening of the closed bids for the Palon Road Improvement Project (TP 17-01) were Supervisor Pete Steen,  Supervisor John Wesely, Road Maintenance Supervisor Mike Buetow,  Clerk, Scott Danelski, and Tom Wilson, Erickson Engineering.  Absent, Supervisor Dale Kirkeby.

Two vendors submitted closed bids.
1) Casper Construction  Grand Rapids, MN   -   $784,500.00
2) [bookmark: _GoBack]Ulland Brothers Construction  Cloquet, MN   -   $894,638.36


RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED  :                                                                      APPROVED  :


Scott Danelski,  Clerk                                                                                     Pete Steen,  Chairman

